
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

16 August 2023 

Dear Resident 

Springvale Botanical Cemetery: Water Main Works  
Notification of McWilliam St disruption during construction 
22 August – 24 August 2023 (weather dependant) 

To complete infrastructure works at Springvale Botanical Cemetery, it is a requirement for Ace to relocate a water 
meter currently on the premises, which will involve some minor disruptions to McWilliam St, Springvale. 

What we’ll do and when  

Between 22 August – 24 August 2023, multiple excavations of the footpath and nature strip will be carried out on 

McWilliam Street, in order to provide access to the existing water main. Two of the excavations will be on the side of 

the road where your residence is located, and there will be vehicles parked adjacent to your residence during 

completion of the works. Working hours will be from 8am – 5pm, Monday to Friday. 

Traffic management will be utilised to manage the flow of traffic safely whilst the works are being carried out daily. 

DRIVEWAY ACCESS WILL REMAIN AVAILABLE AT ALL TIMES. 

How this will affect you 

A) Works to include demolition of existing concrete / box and pour new concrete footpath 

B) Ace will maintain safe access to the driveways nearby and traffic controllers will be onsite where applicable 

C) Water service to your residence will remain unaffected throughout construction 

Health and safety  

The health and safety of our workforce and local community is always our top priority. 

Keeping you informed  
See over page for an indicative map of the works areas. Should there be any unforeseen changes or updates to the 

work schedule due to unanticipated conditions, Ace will ensure to keep you informed. 

 

If you have any concerns during these works, please don’t hesitate to contact: 

• Leandro Betancur Quiroz – Ace Project Manager 

M: 0407 206 716 

E: lbquiroz@acecon.com.au 

• Nick Craven – Ace Site Supervisor 

M: 0425 730 068 

E: NCraven@acecon.com.au  

 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused during this time. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 

Leandro Betancur Quiroz | Project Manager | Ace Civil Services Pty. Ltd.  

  



 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 
Indicative works areas 


